
 
Wednesday 6th November 2024 

Odd Sock Day 
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Imagine a world where everyone’s socks matched perfectly—sounds a bit dull, doesn’t it?  
 
On Tuesday 12th November 2024, we’re inviting our school community to break the rules 
of sock-matching and join us for Odd Sock Day! This is a fun, light-hearted way for us to 
celebrate what makes each of us unique and stand united against bullying. 
 
This special day aligns with our school’s anti-bullying message, encouraging children, staff, 
and parents to appreciate what makes us all different. Wearing mismatched socks is a 
simple but powerful way to show that it’s okay to be yourself! There’s no need to buy 
anything new—just find a pair of odd socks from home and wear them proudly. 
 
Let’s make this a day filled with colour, kindness and conversations around respecting each 
other’s unique qualities. Together, we’ll inspire our children to celebrate their individuality 
and feel empowered to be themselves. 
 
Thank you for helping us make Odd Sock Day memorable and meaningful. We can’t wait to 
see all the vibrant socks on display! 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Mr M Elcock 
Federation Headteacher  


